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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xz9UM9ZVvXY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9oPg2g7TF1U


 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 



 



 

I can research and develop design criteria 
to inform the design of innovative, 
functional, 
appealing products that are fit for 
purpose, aimed at particular individuals 
or groups 
 
I can generate, develop, model and 
communicate their ideas through 
discussion, annotated 
sketches, cross-sectional and exploded 
diagrams, prototypes, pattern pieces and 
computer-aided design 
 
I can investigate and analyse a range of 
existing products  
 
I can evaluate their ideas and products 
against their own design criteria and 
consider the views of others to improve 
their work  
 
I can understand how key events and 
individuals in design and technology have 
helped shape the world.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a7VIINhlTwU


 



 



 



 



 



 

I can understand and apply the principles 
of a healthy and varied diet  
 
I can prepare and cook a variety of 
predominantly savoury dishes using a 
range of cooking techniques.  
 
I can understand seasonality, and know 
where and how a variety of ingredients 
are grown, reared, caught and processes.



 



 

 


